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Faculty Sought for New “Four I’s” Program

“Nearly four-fifths of college students (79%) agree that Internet use has had a positive impact on their college academic experience.” – Pew Internet & American Life Project (2002).

LIVERMORE, CA – The Instructional Technology Department at LPC is seeking faculty to participate in the newly created “Integrating the Internet Into Instruction” Program. The purpose of the “Four I’s” program is to enhance student learning by giving students in traditional, face-to-face courses 24/7 access to course materials and/or activities on the LPC Blackboard portal.

Definition: A web-enhanced course combines face-to-face instruction with resources on the Internet. Students can access these resources either in class (if the class is in a computer lab), or, more typically, at home. Students in web-enhanced courses will always have access to course materials, such as syllabi, class policies, course links, course information, announcements, frequently asked questions, model assignment submissions, and even lectures or lecture notes if you so choose. 

In addition, as the instructor, you have the option of adding learning activities, such as assignments, quizzes, practice quizzes, whole-class discussions, group work, and chats. 

Web-enhanced courses are not meant to replace face-to-face courses; they merely augment them. And since these are not Distance Education courses, no new curriculum forms are required.

Training: The amount of required training will depend on how many of the Blackboard tools you want to learn. If you just want to be able to create basic course materials from within Blackboard, upload materials into Blackboard, and revise materials, training should only take 1 1/2-4 hours depending on your skills and needs. 

If you choose to add learning activities, such as quizzes, whole-class discussions, group work, and chats, training for using those tools typically lasts 1.5 hours each. Training in the PDC will be provided on Wednesdays from 1-2:30 p.m. Online training in lieu of face-to-face training for the basics is also available. 

Development: Typical development time for uploading a syllabus, class policies, course links, and course information is approximately 30-60 minutes.

Support: Ongoing support will be provided throughout the semester and while you are teaching your web-enhanced course.

Prerequisites: Participants do not need to have any prior experience using Blackboard or developing web pages. The only prerequisites are knowledge of using a computer and a willingness to learn new technical and/or instructional skills. And there is no limit on the number of courses you want to make web-enhanced. Whether it’s one course or five, it’s your choice.

To participate: If you want to join the program, simply contact Scott Vigallon by email (svigallon@laspositascollege.edu), by phone (x4954). Once the program ends, it is expected that you will continue to supplement your face-to-face courses using Blackboard.

More info: For more information on the program, you can just contact Scott and ask him questions. 

